Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 13th June, 2016 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

1.     Attendees and Apologies

Apologies were received from Val, Adelaide and Mary


Attendees: Amanda, Ian, Gerald, Don, Margaret.
2.   Minutes of the last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the meeting on the 9th May were approved. 
Matters arising:  The Dementia Friends presentation on the 17th May was well received and further mini presentations will be possible in the future. The revision of the Practice Booklet is on-going and awaiting approval or amendments from the Practice.

Other items will be addressed under the items below. 

3.   Revised Constitution
The revised Constitution, that had been circulated earlier, was approved and will be included on the website later in the week.
4.   Virtual PPG
A discussion took place and it was agreed that Ian would set up a dummy section within the Patients Group section, create an email account with an auto response and once that was done request committee members to test the system.
5.   Surgery Update

The CQC inspection went quite smoothly and the feedback on the day was positive. The official; outcome will known in the next two/three weeks.
6 .   AOB

The Rota for cleaning the books in the waiting room. It was agreed that this would be suspended and handled by the Reception Staff, on the understanding that if the need arose, the PPG Committee would respond.

A request was made for all members to be copied in email communications.

7.    Date of the next meeting  .
Monday 12th July 

